
Hi,  
 
Re: Normanby Hall 10K- event update  
 
Like everyone, we have been monitoring the news and government guidelines 
regarding the unprecedented situation we are currently facing in relation to COVID-
19 (Coronavirus).  
Over the last few days, we have been working closely with our partners (alongside 
our governing body, UK Athletics)  
 
The situation at the moment is extremely fluid, and as you can appreciate, we can’t 
fortell what will happen over the coming months.  
 
However, as it stands, the Normanby Hall 10k will be going ahead on June 28th 2020, 
but we have also arranged a reserve date for the 6th September 2020, should the 
current situation remain.  
 
We will keep you updated as soon as we know anymore, and we hope to be able to 
make a final decision by May.  
 
Best wishes from all at Curly’s Athletes  


